CENTER HIGH SCHOOL

160 BAKER ROAD EXTENSION
MonNAcA, PENNsYLVANIA 15061
(724) 775-4300 » FAX (724) 775-4302

Office of the Principal Anthony M. Mendicino, Principal

Kevin J. O’Toole, Assistant Principal

January 17, 2006

Dear Mr. Kaufman:

I would like to extend my sincere thanks and appreciation for your help in fixing the smokeless
detectors that we currently use as part of our anti-tobacco program here at Center High School.

We have had great success in using the detectors to reduce or prevent student use of tobacco
products. And, as a result, we have been able to better educate our students in the preventive
aspects of tobacco usage. Our students and our teachers are both grateful and proud that we no
longer have the kind of problem associated with student use of tobacco.

I hope this testimonial is of some assistance to other educators or educational institutions as they
evaluate the decision to use the detectors. The detectors have proven to be an effective tool in
our fight to keep students from smoking.

In addition, your willingness and ability to work with us in terms of providing service means a

great deal to us.

Sincerely,

394
J .
Kevin O’Tool

Assistant Principal
Center Area School District



